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 Notice to skippers No. 23/2021 

 
 Pursuant to Article 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017, Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation 

(Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 1568 as amended), the "Polish Waters" National Water 

Holding – Regional Water Management Board in Białystok would like to announce that: 

 
From 1 September 2021   there is a change in operating time of the Augustów lock Borki 

on the Augustow Canal: 
 

✓ since Wednesday to Sunday from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm 

✓ on Monday and Tuesday the lock will be closed.  

 

 For more information on navigational conditions, please contact the Catchment Area 

Management in Augustów from Monday to Friday, 7.00 a.m. – 3.00 p.m. (phone number: 87 643 

28 07) or the Hydrotechnical Facility Manager (phone number: 532 032 726) or refer to the news 

published on the website: bialystok.water.gov.pl in the "Notices to Skippers" tab.  

 
 
 
 

Andrzej Chodkiewicz  
Z-ca Dyrektora PGW Wody Polskie  

RZGW w Białymstoku 

 

 

 
 

 

 


